
Summary of Proposal
· P&P is proposing to locate the new water storage tank on existing Daggett CSD property at the Community Center site (see attached PDF).
· A hydropneumatic tank and booster pump station would also be located at this site to maintain system pressure.
· Relocating the tank from the current hilltop well site would be significantly less costly than rebuilding road access, demolishing the existing tanks, and reconstructing at that location.
· In addition to cost savings, the Community Center site offers better accessibility for construction and maintenance, making it a much more practical and reliable site.
· Golden State Water Company would need to secure an easement from Daggett CSD for the Community Center site. Compensation for the easement would be negotiated between Golden State and the CSD.
 
Request for Board Direction
We need to know if the Daggett CSD Board is willing to approve tank construction at the Community Center site, contingent upon the easement agreement with Golden State.
· If the Board does not wish to use the Community Center site, we need confirmation whether they will approve construction at the old hilltop tank site, or direct us to another location. An easement or land purchase would still be required at other sites.
· Identifying the approved tank site is critical at this stage, as design of the water system is heavily dependent on the final location.
 
Please let me know if you or the Board have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Hamish Kellam
Senior Program Manager
